
~DERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER 
JAMES H. QUELLO 

Mr. Tom Young 
1124 Foster Rd. 
Napa, CA 94558 

Dear Tom, 

April 22, 1988 

My "Vintage Tennis Player ll award arrived via John Sturm. 
Your thoughtfulness is appreciated. Mary and I thoroughly 
enjoyed imbibing the "vintage" yesterday on my 74th birthday! 

I hope next year (the Lord willing) 1111 be able to merit 
a more competitive award. In the meantime, 1111 keep smiling 
and 1111 keep growing older Se' that I can qualify for "most 
congenial" or "most vintage." 

You do an excellent job of handling the tournament so 
11m looking for an appropriate "most efficient" award for you. 

Thanks again and best wishes. 

Copy: Eddie Fritts 
John Sturm 

Cordially, 

/V'.A-' 
James H. Quello 


